PUBLIC INTEREST ADVOCACY CENTRE
LE CENTRE POUR LA DEFENSE DE L’INTERET PUBLIC
ONE Nicholas Street, Suite 1204, Ottawa, ON, Canada   K1N 7B7
Tel: (613)  562-4002   ext. 26   Fax: (613) 562-0007    e-mail: mjanigan@piac.ca    http://www.piac.ca

August 26, 2013
	VIA MAIL and E-MAIL
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge St.
Toronto, ON
M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re:	EB 2012-0160 PDI Decision and Order- VECC Cost Claim

 On behalf of the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) we are requesting an extension of time to file a cost claim in accordance with the Board Decision of August 22, 2013 in the within matter. Currently our administrator, Donna Brady, is absent from the office and our experience has not been a happy one in filing without her assistance.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Ms. Brady will return next week. and accordingly we are requesting until September 4 to file the VECC cost claim herein,

Thank you.
[image: cid:image001.jpg@01CE0386.FFA46D30]

Michael Janigan
Counsel for VECC

Cc:	bthompson@peterboroughutilities.ca
	
'regulatoryaffairs@peterboroughutilities.ca'

martha.mcouat@ontarioenergyboard.ca 

ljuba.djurjevic@ontarioenergyboard.ca.
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